

Sugarberry CCS Project Reaches EPA Class VI Milestone

Project Update

We're pleased to share an important update on the Sugarberry CCS Hub. The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has officially deemed our Class VI permit application administratively complete.

This milestone marks a key step forward in our efforts to provide safe, permanent carbon storage for East Texas. It reflects the strength of our technical planning and the diligence of our team in meeting the EPA's rigorous standards. With this determination, the EPA will now begin its technical review of our application.

The Sugarberry CCS project is designed to support industrial decarbonization across the region while delivering long-term environmental and economic benefits. We remain committed to transparency, safety, and collaboration throughout this process and will continue to engage with landowners, community members, and local leaders as the project advances.

Community Engagement

We look forward to being a Luxury Bag Sponsor of the Hopkins County Health Care Foundation's Designer Handbag Bingo in August at the Civic Center Exhibit Hall in Sulphur Springs, Texas. The event supports the funding of a free mammography clinic for Hopkins County women.



Stay tuned for more updates as we progress with the Sugarberry CCS Hub. Thank you for your continued support!

Have a question or comment for the Sugarberry CCS Team? Click here to contact the team.

Brad Johnson 115 Gilmer Street Sulphur Springs, TX 75482

Office hours: 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. Wednesdays and Thursdays, or by appointment.

(903) 243-1371

www.sugarberryccs.com